
TO: APISD School Board

FROM: Dr. Glenn Barnes

RE: Maintenance Projects Update

DATE: January 19, 2024

The stadium lights project will begin in June. Between delivery and spring school events including

outdoor graduation in May it was not feasible to get the project started before then. It will be concluded

before the start of the football season.

An AC Blunt roof drainage issue was checked by an outside engineer on December 19th. It is not a safety

issue for students and staff. The needed resolution is a work in process.

The first school bus will be delivered in January and the other two buses will be delivered in April. Mr.

Divin followed up with the Thomas Bus Company.


